
SITE COUNCIL MEETING 
THURSDAY, MAY 10, 2018 

3:00-4:00 PM 
 
Facilitator  
Caryn Cole 
 
Attendees 
Maria Durazo, Teacher 
Jeannette Gravino, Teacher 
Cindy Fletcher, Student Services Coordinator 
Andrea Vanlandingham, Technology Teacher 
Amy Habighorst, School Assistant 
Leslie Durham, Parent 
Linda Wright, Parent 
Absent: Becky McClain, Parent; Shireen Larson, Parent 
 
Parent Survey  

 Mrs. Cole gave a recap of the 2018 parent survey ; 
o Highest return of surveys ever 
o All surveys were done on paper via online.  It’s the only way to get a large 

percentage of return.   
o Mostly positive ratings and comments 
o Parents would like to see more after school clubs; i.e., cooking, dance, sports 
o Parent drop off was a frequently mentioned concern. 
o We are working on more signage for next year year to help with drop off/pick up 
o Parents want more information on our character education program 

 
Student Survey 

 Andrea Vanlandingham gave an overview of student results;  
o Very positive feedback overall 
o We need to figure out what defines a “good student” to the kids 
o Not feeling safe on the bus was a comment mentioned a few times 
o 6th grade had lowest results out of all grade levels 

 
Next year 

 Staff changes for 2018/19.  Other than teacher transfers/hires, we will have a changes in 
administration;  

o Cindy Fletcher will be our counselor for next year 
o New part time dean, Torie Brown, will be handling discipline 

 
 

Site Council will resume in August 2018.  Office will be asking for parent volunteers to 
serve on this council once new school year begins.  

 


